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FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS…. 

 What is the earliest age I can enroll my child? 

Full and half day classes are available for three and four year olds—depending on the location. Please 

refer to the ‘Pre-K’ tab under ‘Academics’ for specific details regarding registration requirements and 

availability. 

 What are the graduation requirements for my child? 

East and Strong Vincent HS Beginning with the class of 2019, credit require- 
ments will increase from 22 to 26 for graduation at 
these two schools. 

Central Tech Career and Technical School 22 Credits + CTE requirements 
Northwest Pennsylvania Collegiate Academy  29 Credits 

* If you have further questions, please contact your child’s school.* 

 Who should I contact to find out about my student’s academic progress? 

It is important to talk to your child about their academic progress. However, parents are always 

welcome to contact the child’s teacher to ask specific questions in regards to assignments, grades, or 

any questions concerning class instruction. Please also be aware of your Infinite Campus Parent Portal 

access at https://campus.eriesd.org/campus/portal/erie.jsp, where you may be able to find 

information you need. 

 Who should I contact if I have a question regarding materials or instructional resources 

for my child’s class? 

Each teacher will designate materials required for their particular class.  This can vary depending on 

the content and teacher, and the availability of resources; so it is important that you contact your 

child’s teacher. 

 What happens if I cannot reach my child’s teacher regarding questions on academic 

progress, instructional materials, or the behavior of my child? 

Please make every attempt to contact your child’s teacher in regards to your child’s progress and 

classroom details. However, we recognize that there may be times when a teacher can’t be contacted, 

or they are unable to respond. In this situation, please call the administrator of the building your child 

attends to address concerns. 

 When and where are school board meetings held? How should I address the board if I 

have a concern? 

Board Meetings are held at 6:00pm at East High School on the third Wednesday of each month, except 

in July.  These meetings are also announced on our website under ‘Upcoming Events’.  All parents and 

community members are encouraged and welcome to attend.  

If you have a concern or would like to address the board, you may do so during the meeting by signing 

in for a three-minute address. If you need additional time, you must contact the board secretary in 

advance to request a five-minute address.   These concerns will be placed on the meeting’s agenda. 
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